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 What have we been doing this week: Leaf Man

	Literacy
We have been…
 learning the sounds; k, ck
· Learning the keywords –I, am, can, no, yes, mum, dad, the, to, go, like, play
· Ordering words into a sentence.
· Finding letters and words in a text.
	Numeracy
We have been…
· Using the language of addition.
· Combining two sets to find the total.
· Solving simple practical number problems.


	Other areas
We have been…
· Using the language of weight to describe the differences between two objects.
· Using shapes to draw a picture.
· Cutting out different leaf shapes to create a picture.
· Using leaves and other natural objects to create pictures of animals.
	What’s next?
Thank you to all those parents and children who came along to the Reading Workshop. We hope you found it useful. We are thinking of holding other workshops on Writing and Number. Please let us know if you are interested in attending.
Could you please ensure that your child’s water bottle and jumper are labelled with his/her name. 
The children should be bringing reading books home next week. Could you ensure that they return the book packs daily.
Thank you   Mrs Such & Miss Spearing



